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Don Brown
Clerk of the Board
Illinois Pollution Control Board

It is your job and my responsibility to protect our state's citizens and our water and air from
coal ash disposal.

We all use the energy generated and we have a responsibility to dispose of it honestly and
fairly. We should never 'dump' this problem on our future generations.

Please find regulations that serve us and the future of our children.
Profits in the short term are not worth the loss of health and safety in the long term.

-- 
Shirley Adams
Evanston IL
404-245-7977
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